S.P.S.A Member Meeting 12/12/2021

The meeting was called to order by President Schneider at 11:04am. A list of members in attendance is included with these minutes.

The minutes from the previous meeting were read by Secretary, Rebecca Murray. A motion to accept the minutes as read was made by Flip Folds and seconded by Matt Andrew. Motion carried.

The financial report was read by Tammie Whaley. A motion to accept the report as read was made by Rebecca Murray and seconded by Bryan Mattison. Motion carried. Denise advised that the Christmas account will go down as we are spending money.

The bell jar report was read by Jack Vida. A motion to accept the report as read was made by Steve Colvin and seconded by Tammie Whaley. Motion carried. Denise advised that we will be making a donation to The Food Pantry for \$1000. Denise also advised that Flip Folds will be taking Brian Koons' responsibility regarding the bell jar.

Bryan Mattison gave an update on the Queen of Hearts. One new member application was approved by the board. The building, entertainment and wellness reports were given. The plow bid was awarded to Jim Wallis. We will be getting a banner welcoming snowmobiles to be put out back. Denise thanked Cindy Love for coordinating the angel tree with the school and community. Denise also thanked everyone that participated. We are accepting lawn care bids. The club will be following all COVID rules and regulations. Flip Folds will be getting literature regarding ice safety from John Carpenter. Bob Holt asked about the new hours for Saturday and Sunday. The club will be opening at 2pm on those days until further notice. Denise advised that the money from the monthly 50/50 raffle will be going towards the archery range to help offset the cost of building. A motion to adjourn was made by Roy Narish and seconded by Jack Vida.

The meeting adjourned at 11:35am.

Respectfully submitted by:

Rebecca Murray, Secretary